

April 22, 2005

Mr. Mike Wannemacher, EZGSA P.O. Box 30406 Bethesda, MD 20824

Dear Mike,

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my sincere gratitude to you for your tireless efforts in helping us to become an official vendor on the GSA Schedule. Prior to contracting to EZGSA, we had spent an inordinate amount of frustrating hours trying to submit a perfect package to GSA. Your great expertise and easy style made the entire process seem effortless to us. I commend your hard work and would recommend you personally to anyone hoping to get on the GSA Schedule.

I appreciate your continuing support and hope to work with you and EZGSA again in the future.

Sincerely,

Kathy Wentworth Drahosz

President

Copy Furnish: Evie Altman